
Date: 23/12/22 

Dear parents, 

Greetings from Blossom Public School &Jr. College (New)!! 

Please Note 

 Christmas vacation from tomorrow (24th December 22 to 1St January 23. 

 The school will reopen on 2nd January 23 at regular time. 

Merry Christmas and Happy vacation!!!!! 

Take care and God bless !! 

 

Regards 

Mrs. Vandana Kharat 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


